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Town of Burlington 

 
BURLINGTON BOARD OF FINANCE 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 
Monday, May 18, 2015 

 
 

The Public Hearing was called to order by Chairman Anthony DiNicola at 7:31 pm on Monday, May 18, 2015. 
There were 13 people in attendance. 
 
Chairman DiNicola presented the 2015-16 Proposed Budget. 
 
Questions from the Public:  
 
Al McGunnigle – Asked about a Senior Citizen Coordinator Position and Dial-A-Ride 
 
Roger Powell – Interest on debt? Capital Police?  Does it include a police vehicle? 
 
Anne Walluk – VNA Services? 
   
Having no further business; a motion was made to adjourn the public meeting at 7:50 pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Sue Brault, Acting Secretary  
 
 
 
 
____________________  
Date Approved 


